
 
 

 

Hi everyone,  

 

Today is Health Care Aide Day in Manitoba, and we wanted to take a moment to 

acknowledge all the Health Care Aides working across the system. 

 

Health Care Aides play a crucial role in providing much-needed health care services for 

patients, clients and residents in their homes, in hospitals, and in personal care homes, 

and are an incredibly important part of ensuring everyone we serve receives the best 

care. 

 

We want to thank you for your continued hard work and dedication as valued members 

of our team. 

 

In recognition of Health Care Aide Day, you can find stories featuring your Health Care 

Aide colleagues from across the system here. 

 

Please join us in acknowledging Health Care Aides today, and every day. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tara-Lee Procter 

Regional Lead, Health Services – Community & Continuing Care 

 

Mary Anne Lynch 

Regional Lead, Health Services – Acute Care  

 

https://wrha.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=443c4f169c25a409a20ed3723&id=0c14edc6d5&e=1da1bc8ccb

